




Monday, June 17, 2019

Dear Class of 2020 Students and Parents,

It’s your year!

Your senior year of high school is an exciting and busy time. While making the most of your 
last year with good friends and classmates you will face many important decisions. As you look 
ahead to your “senior” status, all of us at Chris Lommel Photography are here to help you make 
the right choice for senior portrait photography. 

We understand.

With more than 20 years of senior photography experience, these sessions generate as much 
excitement for me today as they did when I first began. Because we are parents of three high 
school graduates, and photographic professionals, we’ve been through almost everything your 
senior year can bring. So, when it comes to your portrait needs this year, we’ve been there and 
done the homework for you.

Need to know your school’s yearbook deadlines and requirements?  We can help you. We stay 
in contact with yearbook advisors to make sure your retouched portrait arrives when it’s needed. 
Many of our area schools have October submission deadlines. That’s why most senior portrait 
sessions are done in the summer.

If you want pictures in the fall or winter, we offer split sessions to meet the yearbook deadline 
and accommodate your needs.

Planning your session is easy.

I enjoy getting to know young people as they move toward one of the most important 
milestones in their lives. We can offer tips on clothing and style choices. In the session, I can 
guide you through the process. At the same time, We’re open to input on the types of things you 
want in your portraits.

Flexibility in ordering provides a custom fit for you.

Recent graduates and their parents have told us what they need – for themselves, for relatives and 
their friends. Our packages help you get started. From there you have options. We work with you 
to make choices on everything from stunning wall portraits to family gifts; from traditional to 
extreme wallets, from our popular art series creations to classic portraits and more. Our goal is to 
meet your needs with images you will be proud to display in your home and share with others. 
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Plan carefully. Choose wisely.

You already have been bombarded with mail and social media messages from photographers near and far. You 
only do senior portraits once, so make sure the photographer you choose is a good fit and provides the services 
you need. We’re the studio with a reputation for quality photography. We offer you experience, creativity and 
service, including professional retouching and graphic design.

Get $50 off your senior portrait session in June or July 2019!

For the Class of 2020, we’re offering our most popular sessions at these incredible discounts. 

Don’t delay. Decide now and rest easy knowing you have reserved a place on our busy summer calendar. Best 
of all, you won’t have to worry about getting great senior portraits, and can actually enjoy your summer. 

It’s easy with these three simple steps.

Act now. Make your reservation today and receive a portrait session during available times this summer. 

1	 Grab your calendar and a credit card. Make sure you clear your schedule so there are no conflicts with 
work, activities or other commitments.

2	 Call 763-263-6974 to schedule your session. Please note: There are limited times available. The 
discounts are taken from our regular session prices listed on our flyer and at lommelphotography.com. 
For more ideas for your session, “Like” and look at “Lommel Photography” on Facebook! Follow us on 
Instagram, @chrislommel

3	 *Use your Visa, MasterCard, American Express or Discover card to pay your session fee to reserve your 
date and time. At the time of your session, you will be asked to pay a $200 down payment, which is 
applied to your order. Checks or cash are also accepted, but must be paid within three days of making 
your appointment. Please mark your calendar as this time will be reserved especially for you.

Your satisfaction is 100% guaranteed.

We enjoy working with seniors and families and are thankful for their support of our business, which has been 
built by satisfying people like you.

Let us help plan an incredible session that’s real and relevant to you!

Sincerely yours,

Chris & Kim Lommel
Chris Lommel Photography
17540 Cty. Rd. 50 SE, Big Lake, MN 55309
763-263-6974
www.lommelphotography.com
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